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So below we have the cars of Morris Buchanan and Faulkner with a couple of Corvettes and a tractor, and flogged 
from Facebook, a keen bloke took a photo of Don and Jenifer‛s AGEV8 so they get included too. 

Our Club was represented by 4 Leyland’s at the annual Hanmer Motorfest in Hanmer Springs on Saturday 25 
February.  It was a beautiful sunny day and over 400 cars were displayed. The event is sponsored by the Falcon and 
Fairlane Club from Christchurch.  With plenty of Holdens, Zephyrs, American and British cars including a lot of Minis 
and even the odd tractor there was something for everyone.  All in all, a great collection with gleaming paintwork and 
lots of shiny chrome.  

Roy and Paula Buchanan from 
Methven plus Brian and Lyn Morris 
from Waikouaiti were joined by local 
Paul Faulkner and their 3 cars were 
grouped together. Unfortunately, the 
Alexanders from Christchurch were 
too late to secure a place in the line-
up and were relegated elsewhere, 
hence only 3 cars are shown in the 
photo.  But wait there is another! [See 
right] 

We were overlooked in the prize 
giving (strangely enough!) and even 
Paula dipped out on winning a raffle 
prize, unusual for her. However, it was 
a most enjoyable day for all 
concerned and we look forward to 
next year’s event already! 

 


